
 

Report on Webinar Organised by  Parent Teacher 
Committee on  

“Motivation for Career Development” 
10th July 2021 

The Parent Teacher Committee of Smt. Maniben M.P. Shah Women’s College of 
Arts & Commerce (autonomous), organized a Webinar On “Motivation for Career 
Development” for the Students & Parents of current Third year graduation students 
of all the streams.  
 
Owing to the constraints imposed by the Covid-19 pandemic, the session was held in 
virtual mode using the Google Meet App & You-Tube Live application. 
  
The event commenced at 11.00 a.m. The session was graced with presence of Dr. 

Leena Raje, Principal, Smt. Maniben M.P. Shah Women’s College of Arts & 

Commerce, Resource Persons, parents, students and faculty members from our 

college. 

The event started with Welcome address by Dr. Leena Raje, Principal of the institution.  

The entire program was anchored by Dr. Sarita Kasaralkar Convener of The Parent 

Teacher Committee. 

The 1st resource person of the session was Mr Jignesh Sanghavi, who is a clinical 

hypnotherapist, NLP trainer and Life Coach. He was introduced and welcomed by Dr. 

Sarita Kasaralkar Convener of The Parent Teacher Committee. 

Mr. Sanghavi started his presentation by showing the video of a speech given by well-

known Bollywood actress Ms. Deepika Padukone at an award ceremony. He spoke 

about the learnings from this speech. Mr. Sanghavi stressed on the ways parents can 

be supportive and motivating to their children in whatever career paths they wish to 

follow. His speech was very well – received by the students and parents alike.  

The MA – Psychology course in our college was explained in detail by Ms. Vaishnavi 

Kamat Member, PTA and Co-ordinator of MA – Pschcology. Dr. Usha Mishra- Co-

ordinator of MA – Hindi and Dr. Shubhangi Kulkarni – Coordinator of M.Com gave the 

presentations and information about their respective post-graduation courses. A few 

of the competitive exams needed were explained by Ms Sapna Shah, member PTA.   

Information on Free ships, Scholarships and Educational Loans was provided to the 

students by Mr. Dattatray Gawade Co-ordinator of BAFI & Member of Free ships & 

Scholarships Committee    

The students were requested to fill pre-admission forms and join the Whatsapp groups 

for the various post-graduation programs of the college with the help of the links 

provided to them. There were numerous questions which were answered by the 

committee members and the co-ordinators of the Post-Graduation Courses present.  



The webinar was attended by around 128 participants on Google meet and on youtube 

live.  

The programme was very well received by the parents and students who participated 

with enthusiasm. Feedback given by the participants  in the chat-box mentioned that 

the session was very useful to them in giving information about the Post --graduation 

courses  and answering their queries.  

The webinar was concluded by Ms. Kiran Jadhav, PTA Member who gave the vote of 

thanks to the Principal, Vice-Principal, MA Hindi, MA Psychology, and M.Com Co-

Ordinators. Free ship committee faculty, Computer Dept. team, parents, students 

parents and committee members who made this event a success. The event ended 

with wishes to students for bright and successful careers.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



SCREEN SHOTS OF THE WEBINAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


